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2 October 2018 

Festival of Lights in Oran Park 

Oran Park will be filled with the sights, sounds and flavours of India next month as part of 
the Festival of Lights. The event is a cultural celebration for all to enjoy.  

Mayor Peter Sidgreaves said residents could enjoy a night of colour and variety at Town 
Park, Oran Park on Saturday 20 October. 

“There will be a range of stallholders involved in this event which celebrates everything 
that is unique about the culture of India,” Cr Sidgreaves said. 

“Camden is a diverse community and through events such as these we show we are 
appreciative and proud of all the cultures that make our community great,” he said. 

The free event will include live entertainment, cultural performances, food and drink. 
The Festival of Lights will be held 5pm-9pm, Saturday 20 October at Town Park, Oran 
Park. 

For more information visit the Camden Council website. 
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